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Galloway Twp., NJ – Dr. Yehuda Bauer will present a free lecture, “Daring to Resist:  
Jewish Resistance During the Holocaust” on Tuesday, October 23rd from 4:00 – 6:00 
pm in the Performing Arts Center (PAC).  Dr. Bauer, a Former Ida E. King Holocaust 
Scholar at Stockton, is currently at Yad Vashem, the Holocaust Martyrs and Heroes 
Remembrance Authority, in Israel. 
 
This presentation is sponsored by Stockton’s Holocaust Resource Center.  Funding was 
provided by a grant from The Beatrice Fox Auerbach Foundation Advisory Board of the 
Endowment Foundation of the Jewish Federation of Greater Hartford.  New Jersey 
educators can receive Professional Development Hours (PDH) for attendance. 
 
Professor Bauer’s lecture will highlight the award-winning film Daring to Resist about 
Jewish resistance during the Holocaust.  Yehuda Bauer will enrich his lecture with 
stories based upon his research on Jews who fought against the Nazi Regime through 
spiritual and physical resistance.  Dr. Yehuda Bauer is recognized as one of the world’s 
leading authorities on the Holocaust and was a recipient of the esteemed Israel Prize in 
1998. 
 
For additional information please, contact Stockton’s Holocaust Resource Center at 
(609) 652-4699. 
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